
Spring Safety Reminder! As temperatures rise, remember to:

                                                      1. Stay hydrated

                                                      2. Wear lightweight clothing & sunscreen

                                                      3. Watch out for weather hazards

                                                      4. Check equipment for damage

                                                      5. Be mindful of wildlife

PROJECT HIGHLIGHT - ROCK RAIL

SPRING INTO SAFETY

Rock Rail is a multifaceted job like many jobs here at CWC, our crews along with
multiple subcontractors have been working vigilantly over the past month working
on items such as Rail, Grading ,Utility, Electrical and even preparation for buildings.
Looking ahead our grade crews will be working on building the site up in preparation
for the Rail crews to continue running rail throughout the remainder of the site. CWC
Utility crews will be focusing on Phase 2 portions of installing the new Fireline and
domestic water feeds to the soon to come wellness building and Rail Repair shed. 

NEWSLETTER

WOMEN IN CONSTRUCTION
WEEK MARCH 4TH - 10TH
Civil Works Contracting proudly recognizes Women in
Construction Week, honoring the vital contributions of
women in our industry. Their expertise, dedication, and
innovative spirit drive our success and inspire us all. We
are grateful for their leadership and commitment to
shaping a brighter future for construction.
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LET'S ENSURE A SAFE AND
PRODUCTIVE SEASON!

EMPLOYEE 
OF THE MONTH

PAGE GEBSEN
CONGRATULATIONS TO

Page has consistently
demonstrated exceptional
dedication and commitment to her
work, going above and beyond to
contribute to the success of our
company. Her hard work, positive
attitude, and willingness to take
on challenges have made a
significant impact.

Be sure to congratulate page!


